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Steelers President Art Rooney’s Statement Regarding Ben Roethlisberger’s Motorcycle Accident 
 
 

“On behalf of everyone within the Steelers organization, I want to express my concern for Ben Roethlisberger. I am sure 
Ben knows that we are praying for his complete recovery. So far, we have been encouraged by the early reports from the
medical team at Mercy Hospital. 

 
“Our public relations staff will pass along any additional updates as we receive them from the hospital.” 

 
 

 


